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KAITLIN MILLER 

Dear Business Law Section Election Committee, 

I am writing to express my interest in continuing to serve as the Chair of the Communications Committee 
for the Business Law Section of the Washington State Bar Association. As a committed member of the 
legal community with a passion for clear, effective, and inclusive communication, I believe I can continue 
bring valuable contributions and innovation to this role. 

I have a deep appreciation for the role bar associations play in supporting and connecting legal practitioners 
and I understand the importance of strategic communication in fostering engagement, transparency, and a 
sense of community. My background and experience includes my prior service as the Chair of the 
Communications Committee during the 2024-2025 election year, where I engaged in the development of 
social media coordination and assisted in the strategization and development of member-engagement events 
and services, all of which have prepared me to continue to thoughtfully guide the committee’s efforts. 

If selected for this position, my goals include strengthening the bar’s internal and external communications, 
enhancing our digital presence, and ensuring our messaging reflects the diversity and professionalism of 
our membership. I also aim to collaborate closely with other committees to promote their events and 
initiatives, and to help craft messaging that resonates with members across all areas of practice. 

I would be honored to contribute my skills, energy, and vision to the continued success of the Business Law 
Section through this leadership role. Thank you for considering my candidacy. 

Sincerely, 

Kaitlin Miller 
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